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Dear Senator,

Please support SB 1508. It is imperative that that the Senate fund DEQ's new Cleaner Air Oregon Air Permit
program and the health based standards for industrial air permits it creates statewide.

Please oppose SB 1541. SB 1541 undermines and reverses much of what has been achieved during the two year
Cleaner Air Oregon public rule making process, and takes the health of our communities and citizens backwards
rather than forwards.

Sincerely,

Joe Miller Ph.D.
Member, Environmental Health Working Group, Oregon Physicians for Social Responsibility
Former Member, Board of Directors, Oregon Physicians for Social Responsibility
Member (representing Oregon PSR), Oregon DEQ Conversion Technology Rulemaking Advisory Committee
(2012)
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